
 

 

20 December 2018 

Withdrawal of Section 249D Notice 

 

Walkabout Resources Ltd (ASX:WKT) (“Walkabout” or the “Company”)  has received a withdrawal 
of the Section 249 Notice announced to the ASX 7 December 2018. 

The Company and the Requisitioning Shareholders have reached a mutually agreed settlement. 

 

 

Allan Mulligan 

Director 

 

ENDS 

 


